

Attention 6th grade parents!

It's time to get your child immunized for middle school!

All incoming 7th graders are required to have updated immunizations **prior** to starting school. Please visit your doctor's office or the Bear River Health Department to get these completed. Please fax, mail, email or bring to South Cache a copy of your completed immunizations by May 15, 2020. Fax 435-245-6662 or brittnie.sautter@ccsdut.org

Questions? Call Brittnie at 435-245-6433 or brittnie.sautter@ccsdut.org

To attend 7th grade, a student must have written proof of receiving the following immunizations:

- ◆ Tdap
- ♦ 2 Measles, Mumps, Rubella (MMR)
- ♦ 3 Hepatitis B
- ♦ 2 Varicella (chickenpox)
- ♦ 1 Meningococcal (Only Meningococcal Conjugate vaccine given after 10 years of age is acceptable for 7th grade school entry)
- ♦ 4 Polio
- ♦ 2 Hepatitis A
- ♦ 5 DTaP/DT